'NATIONAL UNION OF BSNL WORKERS (FNTO) o)

CHQ-(Regd. No. 4897)
T-16, Atul Grove, New Delhi - 110 001. Phone / Fax : 011-23723202/2335 8891
Mobile : 099688 54636 E-mail : kjayaprakash_jp@yahoo.com
(Camp Office at Hyderabad - 094400 75366)

No NU/CHQ/Genl/41 Dated 13-07-2015

14,
The General Manager, (Finance)

Ol/o CMD, BSNL,
New Delhi
Sub: - Request for Payment off GPF (Advance) to the officials before Idu’l Fitr (Ramzan)
Festival-reg. |
Respected/Sir,
The 1du’l Fitr (Ramzan) festival of Muslims is on 18-07-2015, our officials applied for
GPF Advance, and they are eagerly waiting for GPF Advance Payment before 18-07-2015.
Our Union request you sir kindly issue necessary instructions to the Concerned
Officers to pay the GPF (Advance) before ldu’l Fitr (Ramzan) festival.

With regards,
: Yours Sin y
(K. Jayaprakash)
General Secretary
NUBSNLW (FNTO)
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